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Dear Sir or Madam, With regard to the proposed development at River and Craycroft Roads, we should like to 
go on record in opposition. We own a home nearby on N. Carrillo, and must use that intersection constantly. It 
is already badly clogged much of the time, and more traffic exactly In that area would be a very bad 
thing. Thank you for your consideration. Victor and Sharon Benveniste, 4261 N. Camino de Carrillo, Tucson. 
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I'm writing to oppose the rezoning and development ofths SW corner of River and Craycroft reference 
#P20SP0002. 

Janet Salese 
4542 N Paseo Presidio, Tucson, AZ 85750 
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